
 

 

 

Dear Year 3, 

We are really missing being in school and seeing you each day and hope you have 

been enjoying the activities we have put on the school website. We have now 

completed our ninth week of school closure and we know how many of you can’t 

wait to return to school to continue your learning and catch up with your 

friends! 

Sunday 21st June is Father’s Day; Boden have created a template for a book you 

can complete to make your dad smile. You could also use the template idea to 

make a book for someone else: friend / grandparent/sibling.   
file:///C:/Users/john/Downloads/Mini%20Mission%2019%20-%20Fathers%20Day%20Activity.pdf 

 

We have been are so pleased that so many of you are enjoying our new 

Humanities Topic – Dynamic Earth. We have seen some fantastic volcanoes. Well 

Done Year 3.  

 

This challenge will make you think!   

Talk to your family. What do they think? 

Who has the best idea? Who has the most unusual 

idea?  

Finally, do some research to find the correct answer. Good Luck. 

 

We hope you have all seen the information about Seesaw on Parents mail. Watch 

out for the Post your codes are on their way!  

Stay safe, well and keep smiling! 

 

From Mrs Laidler, Mr Collier, Miss Sykes & Mrs Austin Mr Jones, Mrs Stables, 

Mrs Corrie, Mrs Kayani, Miss Glen and Miss Corker.  
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